
Friday, November 10, 2017



I would like to thank the Native Culture and
Language Team for their hard work in completing
the action plan to produce photograph displays for
Lapwai Elementary School. Our goal was to create
artwork reflecting the culture of the community for
the school.

Native Culture &
Language Team

Thank you STEP, Amanda Nellesen –

Photographer, and Image Design Center!



The Lapwai School District Office will be 
closed November 8th through November 10th

while attending the Idaho School Boards 
Association conference in Coeur d’Alene. 





https://youtu.be/p48Gaf2br8E

Thank you Valerie Ridinger, Melissa Tabor, and Ken Kessler for joining the
superintendent in engaging students and staff in identifying how the Nez
Perce Education Standards compliment and reinforce the Charlotte
Danielson Framework, a tool utilized in Idaho for teacher evaluation.

Video Link

https://youtu.be/p48Gaf2br8E

